
 
 

Park & Recreation Agenda Item 

Meeting Date: December 20, 2023 

Agenda Item: Renaming East Gate Park 

Staff Contact (name, email, phone): Brad Marquardt, bmarquardt@whitewater-wi.gov, 262-473-0139 
 

BACKGROUND 
(Enter the who, what when, where, why) 

City staff received a request from Russ Walton to rename East Gate Park to Walton’s East Gate Park.  East 
Gate Park is located on the south side of Jakes Way east of Moraine View Parkway.  It is located in the Pine 
Bluff Subdivision that Russ built.  Russ is also looking at a new subdivision development located just to the 
west of the Pine Bluff Subdivision.   
 
Russ’s past investment in the Pine Bluff Subdivision from 2000 – 2006 was $68,701 for park land dedication 
and park improvement fees, besides the dedicated land for the East Gate Park, and $1,014,094 for 
infrastructure costs.  To put that into 2023 dollars, the investment would be $110,789 and $1,621,574 
respectively.  Infrastructure costs on the new subdivision are estimated at $1,957,000. 

PREVIOUS ACTIONS – COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATIONS 
(Dates, committees, action taken) 

N/A 

FINANCIAL IMPACT  
(If none, state N/A) 

There would be a minimal cost to replace the existing sign with a new one. 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

Staff’s recommendation is to approve the name change. 

ATTACHMENT(S) INCLUDED  
(If none, state N/A) 

1. East Gate Park Location Map 
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